OFFICE OF THE SELECTBOARD
Town of Whitingham

P.O. Box 560

Jacksonville, Vermont 05342
A Public Hearing (followed by regularly scheduled Selectboard Meeting) of the Whitingham Selectboard was held on Wednesday, August 19, 2015 at 7:30 PM, at the Selectboard Office, Municipal Center in Jacksonville, Vermont.  The following Selectboard members were present: Chair, Keith Bronson; Vice Chair, Allan Twitchell; Selectboard Member, Robin Kingsley and Karl Twitchell.  Administrator, Ms. Bonnie Jo Radasch.   Guests:  Gig Zboray, Zoning Administrator; Municipal Office Assistant; Stanley Janovsky, Road Commissioner.
7:30 The Public Hearing was called to order by Mr. Keith Bronson, Selectboard Chair; Mr. Bronson noting the Public Hearing Task was to discuss the CDBG-DR2 Grant  funding to rehabilitate Bridge #47 over the East Branch of the North River.

7:33 It was noted that $20,414.00 has been expended to date, against the awarded budget figure of $16,000.00 with the Town supplying funds over and above the award figure.  Mr. Bronson observed, “The ‘final product’ of new decking, providing direct access to Honora Winery, has been accomplished.”  (The bridge sustained heavy damage as a result of Tropical Storm Irene.)

As there appeared to be no citizen interest in the advertised hearing, the Selectboard determined it appropriate to adjourn the hearing to address regular Selectboard business.

7:40 A motion was made by Mr. Allan Twitchell for Selectboard to adjourn the Public Hearing on the CDBG-DR2 Grant; Mr. Robin Kingsley seconded.  At
7:41 Chair, Keith Bronson, declared the Public Hearing adjourned. 

These minutes have not been approved.  

Respectfully submitted, 
Bonnie Jo Radasch, Administrator, 
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